PUBLIC POOL/SPA NOTICE

Eight Manufacturers Recall Pool and In-Ground Spa Drain Covers Due to Incorrect Ratings
Covers Pose Possible Entrapment Hazard to Swimmers

May 26, 2011 the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) announced a voluntary
recall of Pool and Spa drain covers. The CPSC notice states consumers should stop using
recalled products immediately unless otherwise instructed. It is illegal to resell or attempt to
resell a recalled consumer product.

Company Model Information (websites) Dates Sold Remedy
A&A www.aamfg.com Dec. 2008 - Apr. 2011 | Replacement or Retrofit
AquaStar www.aquastarpoolproducts.com | Dec. 2008 - Apr.2011 | Replacement or Retrofit
Color Match www.poolfittings.com Dec. 2008 - Apr. 2011 | Replacement or Retrofit
Custom Molded Products | www.c-m-p.com Dec. 2008 - Apr. 2011 | Replacement or Retrofit
Hayward Pool Products | www.hayward-pool.com Dec. 2008 - Apr. 2011 | Replacement or Retrofit
Pentair Water Pool & Spa | www.pentairpool.com June 2009 - Apr. 2011 | Replacement or Retrofit
Rising Dragon www.risingdragonplastics.com | Dec. 2008 - Apr. 2011 | Replacement or Retrofit
Waterway www.waterwayplastics.com Dec. 2008 - Apr. 2011 | Replacement or Retrofit

We strongly recommend you visit the CPSC website at www.cpsc.gov/ for complete information
on the recall.



http://www.aamfg.com/
http://www.aquastarpoolproducts.com/draincoverrecall.html
http://www.poolfittings.com/drain_cover_recall.htm
http://www.c-m-p.com/draincoverrecall.htm
http://www.hayward-pool.com/webapp/wcs/stores/servlet/HaywardContent_10201_10551_-1_RES-Notice-DrainCovers
http://www.pentairpool.com/pool-owner/safety-warnings/recall-drain-cover.htm
http://www.risingdragonplastics.com/en/draincoverrecall.html
http://www.waterwayplastics.com/

